

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM

TO: County Board of Supervisors

FROM: Jeff Wilson, (805) 586-2085

Assistant Director, Planning & Development

STAFF Sean Stewart

CONTACT: Planner, (805) 568-2517

DATE: July 2, 2019

RE: Patterson Avenue Holdings New Office Appeal, Case No. 18APL-00000-

00022, Second Supervisorial District

At the Board of Supervisor's hearing of June 4, 2019, Commissioner Hart moved, seconded by Supervisor Hartman, and carried by a vote of 4 to 1 to continue the item to the July 16, 2019, hearing in order to allow planning staff time to prepare findings for denial.

On June 26, 2019, the applicants' attorney, Olivia Marr, indicated that her clients are unable to attend the July 16 hearing and have therefore requested a continuance until September 10, 2019 in order to allow the property owners of 80 N. Patterson to be in attendance at the hearing. Planning and Development concurs with this continuance request. However, upon reaching out to the appellant regarding the proposed date, confirmation of his availability has not been received as of the date of this memorandum.